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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 4389 adds language that subject matter standards for computer science shall include an 

emphasis on computing systems, networks and the Internet, data and analysis, algorithms and 

programming, and impacts of computing. 

 

The projected cost is a high-level estimate and consists of personnel costs for website and report 

development as required in the bill. In addition to the one-time cost for report development, there 

is likely to be an annual maintenance cost that is hard to determine at this time. OSDE expects it 

will take 120-160 hours at $60.00 per hour. 

 

FY’23 Impact: $7200.00-$9600.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $7200.00-$9600.00 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma State Department of Education 


